
nt women lawyers

Upcoming events and 
other business

The nextAustralian Women Lawyers 
Board face to face meeting is to be 
held in Darwin on 7 May 2005. 
William Forster Chambers is hosting 
NTWLA drinks on 6 May 2005 and 
the members of the AWL Board will 
attend. This will be an opportunity 
forthe AWL Board members to meet 
the women members of the legal 
profession in Darwin. I will give more 
details in The Practitioner of two 
dinners with the AWL Board, one on 
Friday 6 May and the other on 
Saturday 7 May 2005, as time 
approaches.

As President of NTWLA, I was invited 
to attend the 2005 Tribute to NT 
Women held in the members and 
guests lounge in Parliament House 
on 14 March 2005. It was a very 
fitting celebration of five Territory 
women who have all been a shining 
example to their community in varied 
and diverse professions and 
community activities. The women

who were given the award were, 
Nancy Giese for her contribution to 
education and the arts, Helena Rioli 
for her services to her community, 
Margery Harris for her contribution to 
her community, Janie Manson for her 
contribution to nursing and the union 
movement, and Silvia Wolf for her 
contribution to the tourism industry. 
There are some fabulous women in 
the Territory, especially in law. It 
would be great to have an annual 
award in the Territory celebrating an 
outstanding woman in the legal 
profession on an anuual basis as they 
do in other jurisdictions.

Work continues to be undertaken by 
one of the Committee members, 
Sharon Krause, on the creation of a 
NTWLA web site. The amended 
NTWLA Constitution is undergoing its 
last review before calling a special 
meeting of all the members to pass 
it. It is envisaged that this meeting 
will occur later in April.

NTWLA President, Gabrielle Martin

Sharon Krause also attended a 
women law students “sundowner” 
drinks at Charles Darwin University 
on 17 March 2005. She gave a 
precis of the history of NTWLA and 
AWL. She also spoke on her own 
experiences as a new graduate and 
on her current position as Associate 
to the Chief Justice. It was very well 
received. ®

readers forum - conferences
Tel:+1-312-988-5107 
Fax:+1-312-988-6178 

Email: sullivankash@staff.abanet.org 
www.abanet.ong/liaison

21-24 August 2005 
4th Australiasian women and 

policing conference 
Darwin, Northern Territory 

Australasian Council of Women and 
Policing

Tel: 02 6292 9000 
Fax: 02 6292 9002 

Email: confco@austarmetro.com.au

25-26 August 2005
Corporations & Company Law 

Conference
Adelaide, South Australia 

Law Society of SA 
Tel: 08 8410 5865 
Fax: 08 8231 2995 

Email: catherine.close@lssa.asn.au 
vvww.lssa.asn.au

26 August 2005
The World Masters of Law Firm

Management
Australian Law Management Group

Contact: Gerard O’Neill 
Tel: (02) 6246 3722 
Fax: (02) 6248 0639 

www.lawcouncil.asn.au/lps/ 
wor1dmasters.html

15-21 September2005
Pan Europe Asia Medico-Legal 

Conference 
Rome, Italy

Continuing Professional Education 
Tel: 07 3236 2601 
Fax: 07 32101555

Email: conference@barweb.com.au

25-30 September 2005
Symposium 2005 - The Just

Society
Agios Yiannis Mykonos, Greece 

AGAPI Ltd 
Tel: 03 9690 2033 
Fax: 03 9690 2937 

www.greekconferences.com.au

25-30 September 2005 
IBA Conference 2005 

Tel:+44 207 07629 
Fax: +44 207 7409 

Email: confs@int-bar.org 
www.ibanet.org

3-6 November 2005 
ANZAPPL 25th annual congress: 

The changing landscape of 
medico legal risk 

Wellington, New Zealand 
Tel: 03 9509 7121 
Fax: 03 9509 7151 

Email: info@conorg.com.au

27 December2005- 2 January 2006 
Indus Pacific Legal Conference 

Peshawa, Pakistan 
Continuing Professional Education 

Tel: 07 3236 2601 
Fax: 07 32101555 

Email: conference@barweb.com.au
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